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Besearch Institute Leadership on Science and Technology

January 14,1994

Mr. Jack Strosnider
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS 7D4
One White Flint Center
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
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SUBJECT: EPRI Draft Report TR-103680," Review of Iodine Spike Data From PWR
Power Plants in Relation to SGTR with MSLB," December 1993.

Dear Jack:

During a December 13,1993 meeting with the NRC staff to discuss the industry Steam
Generator Degradation Specific Management (SGDSM) initiative, you requested that the
industry provide additional draft reports for NRC review of SGDSM. This letter
transmits one of the draft reports you requested.

Enclosed are 10 copies of the subject EPRI draft report foi ust in the NRC review of the
SCDSM initiative. As described to you at the December 13 meeting, the enclosed report
is a drait and is therefore provided to you for information only. The information in this
report may be revised as the document is reviewed for final publication. Additionally,
we expect to discuss the subject of this draft report with the NRC staff at a meeting
anticipated to take place in late January 1994.

Note that the enclosed report is not proprietary and therefore may be disclosed to the
public.

Please feel free to contact me if you require additional copies of this report. One cther
draft report dealing with radiological dose analysis was identified in the December 13,
1993 meeting. It will be provided to you as soon as it becomes available, although it may
not be available before the upcoming meeting.

Sincerely, g

M "

David A.Steininger
Technical Advisor
Steam Generator Project Office

..

cc; Tim Reed, NRC (w/o enclosures)

0
7 2 -.

9403170203 940114 %4

_1C PDR TOPRP EXIEPRI t
'

{ #B PDR
DAS%29L

Headquarters: 3412 Hillview Avenue. Post Office Box 10412, Palo Alto, CA 94303, USA * (415) 855-2000 * Telex: 82977 EPRI UF * Fax:(415) 655 2954
Washington Ofbce; 2000 L Street, NW. Suite 805, Washington, DC 20036. USA e (202) 872-9222 * Fax: (202) 296-6040


